
 
 

                       

8th May 2013. 

Clubs Eligible to Present a Melvin Jones Fellowship. 

With the event of the pending visit of Immediate Past International President  

Wing-Kun Tam to Cape Town on the 25
th
 May 2013. 

Listed below are the Clubs who have credits with Lions Clubs International 

Foundation and can order Melvin Jones Fellowship at no additional cost.  

Bergvliet  Bredasdorp   Ceres   De Grendel 

Fish Hoek  Gansbaai   Hout Bay  Kirstenbosch 

Milnerton  Moorreesburg  Newlands  Robertson  

Sea Point  Somerset West  Tokai   Worcester 

Attached is a Melvin Jones Application form to enable you to order urgently directly 

from LCIF stating that you wish to have this presented during his visit to Cape Town.  

Please inform Lion Sandy and myself if you have applied for a Melvin Jones so that I 

can follow up.  

It has been a long time since our District has hosted an event for an International guest 

and it would be an honour for the recipient to receive this presentation from the 

Chairman of  LCIF.   

A special communication will shortly be forward to all clubs regarding the function 

planned for this special evening. 

Hoping many Clubs will take up this opportunity of honouring a worthy recipient. 

Best Regards 

PDG . Wolsley Jacobson  

DC.LCIF  


